
 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE J20 TO THE G20 SHERPAS 

 

In order to contribute to the preparation process of the G20 Summit in Brazil, the 

coordination of the J20 – Summit of Heads of Supreme Courts and Constitutional Courts 

of the G20 – conveys the following recommendations to the G20 sherpas: 

• It is important to maintain ongoing dialogue among the Judiciary branches of 

various countries, encouraging the exchange of ideas and sharing of 

initiatives. In an increasingly interconnected world through the international 

flow of people, goods, services, capital, and information, many challenges 

faced by courts are becoming more similar. 

• The J20 meeting, held in Rio de Janeiro from May 12 to 14, 2024, selected 

three themes that affect most Constitutional Courts around the world to 

varying degrees: social inclusion and promotion of citizenship; climate 

litigation and sustainable development; and the use of technology to enhance 

the efficiency of the Judiciary. 

• The Brazilian coordination of the J20 recommends continuing this exercise in 

future G20 presidencies. 

 

 


